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From: Hannah Batson
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request - 7/24
Date: Thursday, July 24, 2025 11:40:00 AM

Good morning,

I am working on a new drive through restaurant to be located at: 4010 Maple Rd, Amherst, NY
14226
We will be demolishing the existing building on site and completing ground up construction of
the new building.

I wanted to submit a FOIL request for the existing water records for this site.
I am specifically looking for the location and sizes of all existing water mains and connections.

Thank you,

Hannah Batson
Development Analyst
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